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Reporting Timeliness Requirement Reinstated 
 

This is a reminder the reporting timeliness requirement was reinstated 
effective May 1, 2022, for 2021 cases.  

o All 2021 cases, with a date of first contact in 2021, are expected to be 
submitted and received by June 30, 2022.  

 
o If your facility is unable to meet the timeliness requirement please 

contact your Regional registry immediately for discussion and direction. 
 

As a reminder, cases diagnosed prior to 2022, but first seen in 2022 continue to 
have timeliness requirements and are expected to be submitted and received 
within 6 months of date of first contact.  
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